
Additional information for item (j)(i) 

 

Mr Chua is a non-executive independent director of New Silkroutes Group Limited (“NSG”) 

since 1 August 2020. NSG has assisted the Commercial Affairs Department in relation to its 

ongoing investigations on past board directors and a past executive officer of NSG.  Mr Chua 

has not been involved in the investigations, nor is he the subject of the investigations. 


